Chairman of Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin
congratulates women on International Women’s Day

Dear women!

Please, accept our warmest and sincerest congratulations on International Women’s Day — 8 March!

On this day we express special respect and care to you — the best part of humanity, we give you the
warmth of our hearts, wish you joy, smiles and spring cheerfulness.

You wonderfully combine beautiful qualities — inner strength, firmness, optimism and diligence. All
of them have always helped to make your family stronger and your work successful.

You play an important role in the life and activity of the Investigative Committee. The tasks of
protecting the law and order and fighting the crime are solved to a large extend thanks to your
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professionalism, diligence and high reliability. Despite the load of your duties, you remain an
example of charm, femininity, natural wisdom and beauty.

I would like to say special words of deep gratitude to all wives of Investigative Committee officials,
who properly bear the load of being comrades-in-arms and keepers of hearths.

On this day you will get a lot of flowers, poems and songs. May happiness, love and good luck be
with forever. May the sly above your heads be peaceful and children’s joy, peace, well and comfort
fill your homes.

Happy holiday, our dear women!

Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia

AL Bastrykin

06 March 2015
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